April 16, 1982

To The Rabbi Morris Besdin Family
82-46 Leffests Boulevard
Kew Gardens, New York 11415

Dear Friends,

It is with a deep sense of grief that we of The New
Hope Family express our sincere condolences on the
untimely passing of your beloved husband and father.
We, as a congregation,were always looking forward

to his visits in Cincinnati and even though he never
addressed the congregation officially, he communicated
his gems of wisdom in personal interchange.

May you £ind consoletion in the knowledge that his
teachings will be perpetuated in the minds of many of
his students, since he was recognized as a great
“"Teacher in Israel.®

“HAMOKOM Y" NACHEM ES*CHEM B'TOCH SH*'OR AVEILEI TZIYON
VIRUSHOLAIM,"

Sincerely,
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Jerry Schottenfels, Rev. Manfred Rabenstein
President \



